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Schools outï take action! 

Hello everyone!  

 

How are you all doing? How crazy is the weather?   

School starts again in 3 weeks! Are you excited?  

 

We have really enjoyed creating the activity packs and getting the 

wonderful feedback! It also looks like we have some budding chefs!  

 

Please remember to  return your weekly Social Action task so that you 

can swap it for a board game, art or craft pack!  
 

There's still time to register for next weekõs pack (Thursday 20th August).  

 

 

 

 

 

A huge thank you for the pictures sent in from last weeks  

cooking challenge. We definitely have budding chefs in 

the making!  


